
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF BUHL, IDAHO 

PLANNING AND ZONING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the Buhl Planning and 
Zoning Commission on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., in City Council 
Chambers, 203 Broadway Ave N, Buhl, ID. The Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct 
business and hear staff presentations on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 10:30 a.m. regarding 
the following request: 
 
A ZONING CODE AMENDMENT submitted by Kurt Mason, a party with a vested interest, to 
amend the City of Buhl’s Zoning Code as follows: 
 

Title 9, Chapter 8, Section 1: “Schedule of Land Use Controls” Commercial table, add RV 
STORAGE and BOAT STORAGE as PERMITTED uses in the B-3 Community Business 
Zoning District.  

 
Persons wishing to provide testimony should attend. Written comments will be accepted by 5:00 
p.m. on September 24, 2024, at the Planning and Zoning office or via email to 
jazmine.m@cityofbuhl.us. For special accommodations to participate in this hearing, contact the 
Planning and Zoning office by Thursday, September 19, 2024. For more information, call 208-
543-5650. 
 
Jazmine Mills 
Planning and Zoning Administrator 
(Publish September 7, 2024 Times-News) 


